
Subject: FW: WO275-01 Drumman facility 

3 5  Plaza 
North Park Business Park 
North Road 
Dublin 11 

From: Derek Milton [mailto:derek.rnilton@FTCO.IE1 
Sent: 16 August 2013 14:05 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: WO275-01 

Hello Eva, 

Just a note to let you know that the Article 14 submission re WO275-01 has been sent via registered post today and 
should be with the Agency by Monday, 

I trust this is ok, 

Best Regards, 

Derek 

Derek Milton 
Principal Scientist 

,MCIWM 

!For and on behalf of 
Fehily Timoney & Company 

n 
Office +353 1 6583500 

8: Fax +353 1 6583501 
e-mail  derek. milton @ftco. ie 

8 Web w w w.  fe hi1 ytimonev. ie 
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This message is for the intended recipient only. It may contain confidential or proprietary infonnation. If you receive this message 
in error, please immediately delete it, destroy all copies of it and notify the sender. You must not use or disclose any part of this 
message if you are not the intended recipient. We may monitor all email-cornmunication through our networks. Any views 
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise. We take reasonable 
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recommend that you subject any incoming email to your own virus checking procedure. Fehily Timoney is registered in Ireland as 
a private company limited by shares. 
Registration No. 180497. Registered office: Core House, Pouladuff Road, Cork, Ireland 
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